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Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentleren:

A letter dated September 14, 1988, issued a report of a routine safety

inspection conducted by Messrs. T. M. Tongue and T. E. Teylor from July 10

through August 27, 1988, at the Braidwood Station. That letter incorrectly

identified the enclosed report with numbers 50-456/87022(DRP);

50-457/87022(ORP). The correct report numbers are 50-456/88022(DRP);

50-457/88022(DRP). The report numbers are correctly indicated on the title

page of the report itself. The NRC regrets any inconvenience caused by this

mistake.

Sincerely,

ORIGIRE SIGNED Bf W. L F0RNEY

William L. Forney, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

See Attached Distribution
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Connonwealth Edison Company 2

Distribution

cc: T. J. Maiman, Vice President,
PWR Operations

H. Bliss, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

S. Hunsader, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator

it. Lohmann, Project Construction
and Startup Superintendent

R. E Querto, Station Manager
P. L. Barnes, Regulatory

Assurance Su
0C0/0CB (RIOS)pervisor

-

Licensing Fee Management Bran-h
Resident Intpector, RI!!

Braidwood
Resident Inspector, Rl!! Byron
D. W. Cassei, Jr., Esq.
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief Public

Utilities Division
H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance

Division
,

E. Chan, OGC >

G. Berry. 0GC
Stephen P. Sanas, NRR
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